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McCJILL UNIVERSITY

MONTREAL

DEPT. OF ZOOLOGY

January 15th, 1926.

General Sir Arthur Gurrie, G.C.M.G., Ll.D., 
Principal of McGill University.

Dear Sir Arthur,
In view of the recent retirement of Professor William 

Lochhead from the Department of Entomology and Zoology at Macdonald 
College, would it be possible to weld our two departments tegefeher 
under the nominal headship or chairmanship of the Strathcona professor 
of Zoology at McGill?

I understand that such an arrangement might be acceptable 
to all parties and might prove beneficial on both sides by mutual 
co-operation.
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Yours very truly,
.
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